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What enforcement activity has been undertaken since June 1st 2025 to ensure compliance
with the new law banning the sale of disposable vapes?

To date, a limited number of reports have been received relating to the alleged possession/
sale of disposable vapes. Each of these reports have been acted upon and the premises in
question visited and inspected.

How many businesses have been found to be in contravention of the new law?

On inspection, one business was found to still be in possession of a small quantity of single
use vapes.

What actions have been taken in respect of those businesses found to be selling disposable
vapes?

Given the small quantity of non-compliant product and the fact that all other vaping products
were fully compliant, a warning was issued and the products were removed for disposal.

If no enforcement activity has been undertaken, what steps has the council taken to promote
compliance with the new law?

No information is held in relation to this part of your request.
What support, financial or otherwise, has been provided to the council by the Scottish
Government to promote and maintain compliance with the ban on the sale of disposable

vapes?

No information is held in relation to this part of your request.



